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Dear St. Philip’s United Church of Christ;

Thank you for your generous ongoing participation and support of your church and 
your commitment for the coming year! Because of you, mission and ministry has 
happened and will continue to be provided for 100s of members, friends, 
acquaintances, our wider early childhood center families and people around St. 
Louis, our nation and world. 

You may take pride in your church’s commitment to ministry in the coming year. 
Our leaders asked for a significant increase above previous levels - and the answer 
from the congregation was a resounding: “Yes!” General Fund pledges increased 
nearly 17%! Combined (General and Building) increased more than 14%! The vast 
majority of givers increased their intentions by an average of more than $4 per 
week!

This is an amazing level of response! It is humbling and I will strive with all my heart 
to live up to expectations. It will take all of us, and judging by the level of 
partnership shown so far - we will meet and exceed these lofty goals!

An important challenge will be to sustain this higher participation and commitment 
so our church remains strong in the future. Supporting one another in good times 
and when relationships are new - is one level of being church. Staying in 
communication and relationship as we disagree, strive toward competing priorities 
and otherwise cooperate - is another and even more important level.

The benefits of the mutual support, fellowship, help and challenge that St. Philip’s 
can bring will be of high value and prove worthy of the high level of commitment 
members have made.

Again I thank you for your participation and support. I will strive to live up to the trust 
you have placed in me.

May God’s love guide us in 2019!

Sincerely,

Pastor Mike Krewson

10708 Lavinia Drive

St. Louis, MO 63123

314-843-5100

www.stphilipsucc.com
God is Still Speaking



St. Philip’s Mission Statement

St. Philip’s United Church of Christ is a loving
Christian community believing in

Jesus Christ and empowered by the Holy Spirit
 to share God’s love with all people.

Vision Statement

We are called to the body of Jesus Christ with: Minds to study 
God’s word, Mouths to proclaim the Gospel, Eyes to see the needs 
of others, Arms to welcome all, Hearts big enough to share God’s 

love with all God’s children. 

Happy Birthday to our 
members who will be 
celebrating a birthday in 
February.  

We will sing on the 1st 
Sunday of each month.…

“Happy Birthday to You!,
Happy Birthday to You!,

Happy Birthday Everybody!,
 and God Bless you!”

February Birthdays

JoAnn Leber 1
Bud Leonard 2
Rachel Fischer 3
Elizabeth Vogt 9
Aidan Scheidenhelm 11
Dustin Knoll 14
Kathy Vogt 17
Wes Cummings 18

Harrison Fischer 18
Gavin Armistead 20
Cara Holdener 21
Virginia Hladnick 23
Emily Mikusch 27
Joan Hemingway 28



      Feel free to call Pastor Mike anytime:

        Cell     (618) 789-2203

        Office  (314) 843-5100

       or email

        pastormike@stphilipsucc.com

Choir Rehearsal
Thursdays at 2:00pm

The Choir meets each week to 
rehearse the Anthem and Hymns 
for the upcoming Sunday worship 
service.  New members are always 

welcome.  There is no audition – anyone with a love 
for music and a desire to sing is invited to join.  
Rehearsal lasts usually about an hour and we 
always have fun!

Rev. Doug Anders
Roger Decker

The Eason Family
Dorothea Holdener

Harry Jennings
Tom & Pam Kelley

David Knoll
Bud Leonard
Brian Malin
Ben Metz

Marilyn Milne
Alice Noland

Janet Remmers
Dottie Vinyard
Paula Williams

Debby Wodicker
Gary York

LITURGISTS
The liturgist reads the scriptures
during worship. We will provide the
reader with the scriptures via email or USPS mail 
several days prior to the service allowing you time to 
become comfortable in reading to the congregation. If 
you are interested in serving as a liturgist, please let 
Tammy, the Office, or Pastor know and indicate the 
method of receiving the readings.  

Thank you for your consideration,

Tammy Knoll

C
on

tact the Pastor

IN CASE OF SNOW…

If worship services are canceled 

due to inclement weather, please 

watch for the announcement on 

Channel 2 or 11.  We will be listed 

as:

St. Philip’s UCC

As a courtesy, please call anyone 

you know who might need this 

information.

Cancelations will also be posted 

on Facebook.



DECORATE OUR 
ALTAR WITH FRESH 
FLOWERS
If you would like to decorate 
the altar with fresh flowers, 
please contact the Church 
Office.  You are welcome to bring flowers 
from your garden or purchased fresh 
flowers and bring them in.   Provide your 
name and any special occasion (anniversary, 
wedding) or person (memorial, birthday, new 
birth) you would like to honor with the 
flowers.  

LOGOS Christmas 
Program a hit!

Thank you to 
the members of 
the congregation 
who joined in 
t h e n i g h t o f 
fellowship with 
the families and 
all of St. Philip's 
support of the 
program.

LOGOS took a break but returned 

on Wednesday, January 23. If you 
know of any children who are 
interested, please let Andrea 
Tukin know.  Also, if you are 
interested in helping out in any 
way, we would love to have you!

Warm regards,
The LOGOS Team

Everyone is invited to join LOGOS 
for Dinner on Ash Wednesday 
before the worship service.  Dinner 
will begin at 5:45pm in the MPR.  
Come join in the fellowship with 
the LOGOS group.  Signup sheet 
will be on the bulletin board.  We 
hope you will join us.   

If you have any questions please 
contact Andrea Tukin at 566-8633 
or andreatukin@gmail.com.

All are Invited!!
LOGOS Dinner

Ash Wednesday
March 6     5:45 - 7:00pm

before 7:00pm Worship Service

Our current
selection is
Thunderstruck 
by Eric Larson.

 

It will be discussed on a Sunday toward 
the end of February, or early March. 
Our next selection is The Bone Setter's 
Daughter, by Amy Tan.  

Consider joining Book Club.  We meet 
after church, enjoy a light pot luck 
lunch, and we always have a good time.  
For information contact Barbara 
Barnes.



Women’s Fellowship

Sisters Tea Room

February 19

Women’s Fellowship
will go to Sisters Tea
Room in Fenton on
Tuesday, February 19.  

We will meet at 
church at 11:00am.  

A Signup sheet is
on the bulletin
board.  Please signup by Sunday, 
February 17th.  For more information 
contact Sharon Jackman.

Thank 

You!
Thanks  again 

for the very 

g e n e r o u s   

response to our Advent project 

benefit ing St. John's Community 

Service Ministry.  

We collected all of the food items 

requested by Johnniest,  and the 

personal gifts requested by the families 

we adopted.  In addition, several of 

our members purchased very nice 

"extra" gifts to supplement the gifts 

requested.  What a wonderful way to 

share God's Love!  

Spring is right around the corner, and 

we will announce our Lenten project in 

the March Crier. 

Roses are red,
Violets are blue,

Join us for Lunch Bunch,
We so hope you do!

L u n c h B u n c h w i l l 
celebrate Valentine's Day 
on Wednesday, February 13th at 
Sandy Stevenson's house.

In addition to eating yummy 
lasagna, we will spend our time 
together laughing, enjoying each 
other's company, and even playing a 
Valentine game or two.  

A sign-up sheet is on the hall 
bulletin board for  the noon 
gathering.  Please come!  

CONSIDER JOINING
OUR ALTAR
COMMITTEE TEAM

We are looking for a few 
more Altar Committee 
m e m b e r s .  Y o u c a n 
volunteer for 1 or 2 months 

out of the year or as a helper. It usually 
takes approximately 30-45 minutes a week 
or less.  Tasks consist of getting the 
sanctuary ready for our Sunday worship 
service which includes:
   -  Changing the banner and paraments
   -  Replacing candles

   -  Checking pew supplies   

For more information, please contact Patty 
Siewing at 314-974-4498.



We are midway through another year of our 
LOGOS program and are happy to say that 
things  are  going  very  well.  This 
intergenerational ministry has been a big hit 
for those involved and continues to grow.  

This past semester we reached 14 
children  through  this  ministry 
and  about  18  parents  and 
siblings.  We have already added 
another  family  for  our  spring 
semester and are excited to start 
back up again.  

LOGOS has become a place for 
everyone  involved  to  develop 
Christian relationships and learn 
about God and their faith through 
music, stories, crafts and more. We feel that 
we  do  important  work  and  are  sharing  a 
piece  of  St.  Philip’s  with  these  families 
each week.  

We would love for you to join us one week 
to see what it’s all about.  As always, we 
are happy to answer any questions you may 
have.

Barbara  Barnes  and  the  LOGOS  kitchen 
crew also have a few updates:

LOGOS  recently  completed  a  very 
successful Fall Session!

The  children  have  enjoyed  the  recreation, 
music, bible stories and crafts, and Families 
have  enjoyed  participating  the  the  family 

meals. Attendance averaged around 
40  people  at  each  meal  including 
children,  parents,  and  church 
members.

Congregation  members  and 
extended  family  members  were 
invited  to  the  Christmas  Program 
and Dinner, and we were delighted 
with  the  turnout  of  72  people,  or 
maybe more, they wouldn't sit still 
to be counted!   

The  average  cost  per  person  per 
meal, including paper products,  was $1.69 
for  the  regular  meals,  and  $1.80  for  the 
Christmas  Dinner.   We  have  a  wonderful 
kitchen crew who do a great job, and seem to 
have  a lot of fun!  

Family  members  of  the  children  and  all 
members  of  St.  Philips  are  invited  to 
participate in all LOGOS functions.  Dinner 
is served at 5:45 on most Wednesdays, and 
we are finished by 6:30.

LOGOS Program Update





February Schedule for Bible Study

at St. Philip’s United Church of Christ

We have been having successful Bible Studies.  A few members asked for upcoming scriptures.  

The scriptures listed are from The Revised Common Lectionary, Winter, 2019 and are those most 

likely to become the theme for worship on the listed Sunday.

Each Wednesday we will read and discuss together the selected passages for the coming Sunday. 

Note: It is not expected that people attending will read ahead.  Everyone is welcome, no prior study, 

expertise, reading, or exposure needed.  We meet at 3:00pm in the Conference Room.

  Bible Study For upcoming

on Wednesday     Sunday Bolded most likely theme for worship

January 30 February 3 Luke 4:21-30, Jeremiah 1:4-10, Psalm 71:1-6,

1 Corinthians 13:1-13

February 6 February 10 Luke 5:1-11, Isaiah 6:1-8, (9-13), Psalm 138,

1 Corinthians 15:12-20

February 13 February 17 Luke 6:17-26, Jeremiah 17:5-10, Psalm 1,

1 Corinthians 15:35-50

February 20 February 24 Luke 6:27-38, Genesis 45:3-15, Psalm 37:1-40,

1 Corinthians 15:35-50

If you (or someone you know) 
would like to have a pdf copy 
of the bulletin sent via email, 
please contact Carol O’Shea in 
the  church  office  at  843-5100 
or  email  your  request  to 
admin@stphilipsucc.com.  If 
you would like a paper copy 
of  the  bulletin  mailed  via 
USPS, please call Carol to add 
your name to the list.

BULLETIN by EMAIL or USPS
Annual ONA (Open and Affirming) 

Convocation

On March 2, Gateway ONA will present an all 

d a y c o n v o c a t i o n e n t i t l e d " O N A i n 

Challenging Times".   The event will include a 

worship service with communion, workshops,  

fellowship with people from area UCC 

churches, and opportunities  to learn "How 

and Why" it is important to be welcoming to 

individuals of al l genders and sexual 

preferences.

Registration materials will be available soon, 

and will be posted on the bulletin board.  For 

information, contact Barbara Barnes at 

314-843-4157.





Sunday, February 3
   9:30a  Worship

Monday, February 4
   7:00p  Church Council Meeting (Conference Room)

Wednesday, February 6

   3:00p  Bible Study (Conference Room)
   4:30p - 6:30p  LOGOS-Let’s Get Fancy / Dress Up Theme (MPR, Gathering Space)

Thursday, February 7
   2:00p  Choir Rehearsal
   6:30p  Girl Scout Troop Meeting (MPR, Gathering Space, Conference Room)

Sunday, February 10
   9:30a  Worship

Monday, February 11
   4:30p  Spiritual Life Ministry (Conference Room)

Wednesday, February 13
   noon  Lunch Bunch at Sandy’s house
   3:00p  Bible Study (Conference Room)
   4:30p - 6:30p  LOGOS-Valentine’s Day Theme (MPR, Gathering Space)

Thursday, February 14
   2:00p  Choir Rehearsal

Friday, February 15
   5:00p  Parents Night Out (MPR)

Sunday, February 17
   9:30a  Worship

Monday, February 18
   4:30p  ECC Board Meeting (Conference Room)

Tuesday, February 19

   11:00a  Women’s Fellowship to Sisters Tea Room in Fenton (meet at church at 11am)

Wednesday, February 20
   3:00p  Bible Study (Conference Room)
   4:30p - 6:30p  LOGOS-Hubba Bubba Blowout / Bubblegum Theme (Wear Pink!)

                           (MPR, Gathering Space, Conference Room)

Thursday, February 21
   2:00p  Choir Rehearsal

Sunday, February 24
   9:30a  Worship

Wednesday, February 27
   3:00p  Bible Study (Conference Room)
   4:30p - 6:30p  LOGOS-Mardi Gras Theme (MPR, Gathering Space)

Thursday, February 28
   2:00p  Choir Rehearsal

   7:00p  Quilt Guild (MPR)

February Calendar


